
Update Your Contact Info with HQ 
 
Be sure to inform Headquarters if you have changed your contact 
information. An address change form on our website can help 
expedite the process. Click here to access the link. 
 
Alternatively, you can send your updated information to Doris 
Fitzgerald at HQ by mail, fax at (202) 638-5369, or e-mail at 
membership@mebaunion.org Since the M.E.B.A. Plans office in 
Baltimore and Headquarters databases are NOT linked, you must 
also forward a signed change of address form to the Plans Office if 
you wish to update your information with them. 
 

http://www.mebaunion.org/assets/1/6/MEBA_Database_Update_Form_(3-23-18)_-_CURRENT.pdf
mailto:membership@mebaunion.org

